Law Enforcement Merit System Council

2102 West Encanto Boulevard, Mail Drop 1290, Phoenix, AZ 85005
Phone: 602-223-2286 Fax: 602-223-2096
Website: www.azdps.gov/about/LEMSC

March 25, 2015

Frank Milstead, Director
Arizona Department of Public Safety
P. O. Box 6638
Phoenix, AZ 85005-6638
Dear Director Milstead:
The Law Enforcement Merit System Council conducted a business meeting on March 25, 2015
and made the following decisions:
1. Cancelled the current Majors promotional list.

2. Approved the meeting minutes from the February 12, 2015 meeting with corrections.

3. Scheduled the termination appeal hearing for Officer Terry Chacon vs Arizona Department
of Agriculture (ADA) — MSC #2015-03 for July 20, 2015.
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